Holy Rosary News

Website: www.holyrosaryprimary.co.uk Telephone: 01902 878440



Newsletter 15.06.18 Issue 16

Dates for your Diary		
17.06.18	School parish mass, 11:30 a.m. @ St Joseph's	
18.06- 20.06	Year 6 Residential to Pioneer Centre	
18.06.18	RWI phonics family learning morning	
18.06.18	Confirmation rehearsal @ St Joseph's	
19.06.18	Mass in school (Years 4, 2, Rec.), 10 a.m.	
20.06.18	Poetry workshop @ OLSC (some Yr 5)	
20.06.18	Change for Life festival, 4-5 p.m. @ OLSC	
21.06.18	Confirmation @ St Joseph's, 7 p.m.	
22.06.18	Year 6 police talks on e-safety/ASB	
22.06.18	Year 1 class assembly, 2:30 p.m.	
25.06.18	Year 1 & 4 visit to Conkers	
26.06.18	Mass in school, 10 a.m. (Years 5, 3, 1)	
26.06.18	Meeting for new Reception parents, 2 p.m.	
27.06.18	9:15 a.m.— Year 4 brass concert to parents	
29.06.18	Year 2 class assembly, 2:30 p.m.	

Weekend Masses at St Joseph's Church

Saturday Evening: 5.30pm

Sunday Morning: 11.30 am



WORLD CUP MULTI-CULTURAL DAY

On **Thursday 28th June** we will be holding a World Cup-themed multi-cultural day in school. Each class will be learning about different countries involved in the tournament, including their culture and religions.

For this fun day, we are asking children to

come in **non-uniform** (with a **£1 donation** towards school fund). Children are encouraged to wear football-related clothing.





Well done to our Year 4 children that took part in the 'Singing in the Rain' event in the city centre on Tuesday.

fantastic They were representatives of school and, most importantly, had a brilliant time too!



Staff Noticeboard Tacebook		
Reception	Remember to hear your child read regularly and record this in their reading record. Don't forget the RWI Family Learning morning on Monday! Thank you. Mrs Trehearne	
Year 1	Congratulations to all our children for completing their Phonic Screening check. I am very proud of you all! Remember our RWI Family Learning day on Monday. Mrs Dillon	
Year 2	Remember to learn your lines and songs for our class assembly. Well done to those who are reading regularly at home. Keep it up. Mrs Tyler/Miss Ward	
Year 3	We have been working hard on presentation in all areas of our work. Please practise handwriting daily making sure ascenders 'd' and descenders 'g' are sat correctly on the lines. Thank you. Mrs Webb	
Year 4	I would like to thank Year 4 for their hard work and the fun we have shared since September. I am so proud of them and hope they continue to grow and shine in Year 5. Mrs Greensill	
Year 5	More children are reading regularly at home. Please ensure that all children are heard read regularly. Please could children bring in any spare wool or string next week? Thank you. Mr Windmill	
Year 6	It is our residential next week! Please make sure children bring in everything on the equipment list. Thank you. Miss Wilkes	

PE KIT

Has your child got correct P.E. kit?

- Yellow T-shirt
- Black shorts
- Pumps
- Dark tracksuit/trainers for

SAVE THE DATE

- 18th June— RWI phonics (Rec.— Year 2) family learning (9.am.)
- 4th July— Sports day (9 a.m.)
- 6th July— Year 6 family learning (9 a.m.)
- 6th July– School fair p.m.

Attendance Target = 96%

Attendance for 04.06.18 - 15.06.18

Accentuance joi 04.00.10 - 13.00.10		
Reception	81.0%	
Year 1	94.6%	
Year 2	94.8%	
Year 3	93.7%	
Year 4	95.1%	
Year 5	96.6%	
Year 6	95.7%	
Whole school	93.7%	

Whole school attendance this year = 94.5%



Please make sure children have water bottles with their name on! It really helps in the warmer weather!

